


       May 2, 1942 
 
Mr. Teiko Ishida, Special Representative  
Japanese American Citizens League 
National Headquarters 
23 E. Second South Street 
Salt Lake City, Utah 
 
Dear Mr. Ishida: 
  
Prior or December 7, some 35 Japanese students were in attendance at this institution. A 
number of these have withdrawn voluntarily, and at the present time but 22 are 
registered.  
 
The interests of these young people have been seriously discussed in a number of 
occasions. Some members of our faculty participated in a conference of representatives 
different Pacific institutions recently. 
 
It seems to us desirable to join with other institutions in any uniform procedure which 
may be worked out. We have been particularly impressed with the proposals which 
have emanated from the University of California. 
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
        E, B, Lemon 
 
         Registrar    
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